
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

August 2021 issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

 

6th – Minnie & 

              Doris 

 

  

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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August 2021 Entertainment 

Entertainment to be announced – 

More one to one chats with Gavin for song stories. 

In-House activities are as follows: 

Scrabble 

Jenga 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Puzzles 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Word Searches 

Observation Games 

Gardening 

Resident Visits 

It’s wonderful for our residents to be able to have visits. To enable us to 

be able to accommodate your preferred date and time we would 

recommend booking early (7 days in advance) 

Many thanks for your co-operation. We look forward to seeing you 

soon! 



     

       

    



 

 



 
                  

 

  

    

 



      

 

        



          

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Rosa’s Round Up 
Hi all, 

We’ve had lovely weather throughout July and have made the most of it 

by being outside for most days.  Live music has been greatly enjoyed as 

you can see by the photos.  We ended the month with Gavin and The 

Writing Group performing songs specially written for Frank and Doris 

this month and included Shirley’s from last month, they all recognised 

themselves in the song words and were delighted with the results. 

We’ve also been gardening, a few of our keen gardeners have been 

weeding and marvelling at the fact that the tomatoes are back as well 

as one solitary cherry on one of the trees we planted last summer – 

were going to have to fight over it! 

Many residents enjoyed following the Euro’s and others the tennis 

throughout July – waving flags and shouting at the TV! 

It’s been lovely to see residents working together to do puzzles and 

jigsaws, helping each other and connecting socially – they are all getting 

a lot from the hand eye co-ordination – motor-skills games gets the 

cognitive skills tuned up. 

It has been very nice to see families taking their loved ones to the park 

for half an hour and out to lunch, hopefully we might be able to get back 

to normal soon. 

 

All the best and take care 

Rosa  xx. 


